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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday January 6th 2022, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 9th January 2023  

Monday 09.01.23 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Tuesday 10.01.23 

8am-9am 
Midday – late 

 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Young Voices performance in Birmingham – all information has 
already been sent to relevant parents  
After school club 

Wednesday 11.01.23 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
4pm-8pm 

Breakfast club 
After school club 
Sensei Lee’s Karate Club  

Thursday 12.01.23 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club  

Friday 13.01.23 

8am-9am 
Lunchtime 

1.30pm 
3.30pm-4.30pm 

3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Hot Shots lunchtime basketball club 
Individual string instrument music lessons 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 

 
September 2023 Primary School Applications – deadline 15th January 2023 
If your child is due to start school in reception this coming September, then you need to have completed your 
primary school application by 15th January at the latest. You can complete the online form at 
https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/primary-school-places  
If you need any help completing the form, please pop into the office and see Mrs Riley or Mrs James who will be 
happy to help.  
 
New Year’s Resolutions 
A New Year’s Resolution for us all. Repeat after me ‘I will make sure my children arrive at school by 8.55am at the 
very latest because I know that lessons begin at 9am sharp’.  
 

Upcoming Diary Dates Thought for the day… 

10.01.23 – Young Voices concert 

in Birmingham 

07.02.23 – Year 3 and 4 to the 

Ashmolean Museum – details to 

follow on Monday 

10.02.23 – Term 3 ends 

20.02.23 – Children return for 

term 4 

20 - 22.03.23 – Parents Evening 

31.03.23 – Term 4 ends 

17.04.23 – Children return for 

term 5  

FOSS Updates 

No updates this week 
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 SPS Achievements this week  

Pre-School – Vinnie – for a fantastic first week in our pre-school. Well done, Vinnie, we’re really proud of you for 

settling in so well.  

Reception – Perri- For fantastic concentration in all areas of learning and Max- For demonstrating amazing 

speaking and listening skills.  

Year 1 and 2 – Brian - for excellent phonics this week. Brian has worked really hard to become more confident with 

his reading and has been a great partner to other children in the group. Well done, Brian! 

Year 3 and 4 – Bentley for being a kind and empathetic classmate and showing care for other's feelings as well as 

Caitlin and William - Well done for a fantastic start to the term. You continue to display an excellent attitude to 

your learning and set a great example to other class members.  

Year 5 – Grace - sparky enthusiasm, commitment to learning, and maturity throughout the week 

Year 6 – William! Just always being brilliant 

 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 


